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Lippes Mathias Wexler Friedman LLP's Christina H. Arthurs
Appointed to Hauptman-Woodward Medical Research
Institute Board of Directors

May 11, 2017 |PRESS RELEASES
BUFFALO, NY — Christina H. Arthurs, an associate at Lippes Mathias Wexler Friedman LLP was recently appointed
to the board of directors for Hauptman-Woodward Medical Research Institute.

With more than 60 years of exceptional scientific research, the Hauptman-Woodward Medical Research Institute is
an internationally-renowned independent, non-profit facility specializing in life-altering research. Its team of more
than 75 members is committed to improving human health through the study of the causes of diseases, as well as
potential therapies, at the fundamental molecular level.

At Lippes Mathias Wexler Friedman LLP, Ms. Arthurs concentrates her practice on estate planning from assisting

clients with wills, appointing health care proxies and authorizing power of attorney, to handling sophisticated tax
plans and executing credit shelter, insurance and living trusts for high-net-worth individuals.

Related Team

Christina H. Arthurs

Partner



file:///team/christina-h-arthurs-17

